
$275,000 - (unit #a403) 1600 Wilikina Drive, Wahiawa
MLS® #202513152 

$275,000
1 Bedroom, 1.00 Bathroom, 506 sqft
Residential on 2.54 Acres

WILIKINA, Wahiawa, HI

Welcome to Woodwinds â€“ a highly desirable
and rarely available 1-bedroom unit
conveniently located across from Schofield
Barracks and near Wheeler Army Airfield. This
move-in ready home features an updated
kitchen with brand-new flooring, cabinets,
countertops, refrigerator, stove, garbage
disposal, and a modern vanity in the
bathroom. Enjoy the spacious lanaiâ€”perfect
for outdoor dining or simply relaxing with a
view.This secure building offers 1 covered
parking stall, a community laundry room,
swimming pool, BBQ area, picnic spaces, and
24-hour guest parking. Whether you're a
first-time homebuyer or looking for a smart
investment, this unit checks all the boxes.
Prime central Oahu location with easy access
to North Shore beaches, Kunia, Mililani Town,
and major bus lines. Don't miss this
opportunityâ€”schedule your showing today!

Built in 1974

Essential Information

MLS® # 202513152

Price $275,000

Bedrooms 1

Bathrooms 1.00

Full Baths 1

Square Footage 506

Acres 2.54

Year Built 1974



Type Residential

Sub-Type Condominium

Style High Rise

Status Active

Community Information

Address (unit #a403) 1600 Wilikina Drive

Area Central

Subdivision WILIKINA

City Wahiawa

County Oahu

State HI

Zip Code 96786

Condo Name Woodwinds

Amenities

Parking Spaces 1

Parking One Space, Covered

View Garden

Has Pool Yes

Interior

Stories Three Or More

Exterior

Exterior Concrete

Additional Information

Days on Market 90

Lease Fee $0

Monthly Maintenance Fee $525

Listing Details

Listing Office eXp Realty
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